
 

06/27/2022 
To: City of Salem 
  Gateway Phase 2 Limited Partnership 
 
From:  Republic Services 
 
Re:  Phase 2 - 5205 Battle Creek Development 
 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
I am writing to address the development being built at 5205 Battle Creek Rd SE in 
Salem.  I have reviewed the garbage service needed for the number of units in the 
development and approve the requested quantity. 
 
I have approved the location of these containers from a parallel approach as well as 
the pull in and then back out approach on to the main roadway. 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
Heather Sorensen 
Operations Supervisor 
Comm/ Ind 
 
1890 16th St SE 
Salem, Oregon 97302 
e  hsorensen@republicservices.com 
o  971-915-5378 
c  503-569-2648 
w  RepublicServices.com 
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